
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Studio City Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jeff Hartwick 
Phone Number: 
Email: jhartwick@studiocitync.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(6) Nay(3) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/15/2023 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 03/14/2023 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 12-1690-S18 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) supports Council File
12-1690-S18, which asks the City Administrative Officer to identify funding to increase support for
LAHSA’s Winter Shelter Program and Augmented Winter Shelter Program, which runs from Nov.
1, 2022 to Feb. 12, 2023. The program is accessed through LAHSA Home Engagement Teams
(HET), or a person can call 2-1-1 to be connected to a Winter Shelter. If a bed is not available, a
motel voucher can be accessed. The motion further requests that LAHSA report on increasing bed
capacity and expanding Winter Shelter sites and ensuring equitable access across the city. The
current capacity is 143 beds across five sites; 142 hotel vouchers per day in the city of Los Angeles
and 367 vouchers in LA County. 
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      February 15, 2023 
 
    Addressed to:      Sent by Email: 
 
    Councilmember Nithya Raman    contactcd4@lacity.org 
    Council President Paul Krekorian    councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org  
    Andrea Conant      andrea.conant@lacity.org 
    Karo Torossian      karo.torossian@lacity.org 
    Sarah Tanberg      sarah.tanberg@lacity.org  
    Josh Scarcella      josh.scarcella@lacity.org   
    Jeff Camp       jeff.camp@lacity.org      
    Geoff Thompson      geoff.thompson@lacity.org  
    Aaron Ordower      aaron.ordower@lacity.org 
    Emma Taylor      emma.taylor@lacity.org   
 
 

COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) supports Council File 12-1690-S18, which asks the 
City Administrative Officer to identify funding to increase support for LAHSA’s Winter Shelter Program and 
Augmented Winter Shelter Program, which runs from Nov. 1, 2022 to Feb. 12, 2023.  The program is accessed 
through LAHSA Home Engagement Teams (HET), or a person can call 2-1-1 to be connected to a Winter Shelter.  
If a bed is not available, a motel voucher can be accessed. The motion further requests that LAHSA report on 
increasing bed capacity and expanding Winter Shelter sites and ensuring equitable access across the city. The 
current capacity is 143 beds across five sites; 142 hotel vouchers per day in the city of Los Angeles and 367 
vouchers in LA County.  
 
 
 
 
Scott Mandell 
President, 
Studio City Neighborhood Council 


